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Winter 2024 Semesterlv Report

January
o Attended biweekly APSA General Meetings

o Promoted the February Social Event.
o Asked class representatives to share the information via weekly emails.
e Attended HSSA executive meeting
o Promoted the February Social Event to various health science faculty
representatives, including the Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry, Faculty of
Nursing, Faculty of Sports, Recreation and Kinesiology, Faculty of Rehabilitation
Medicine and Faculty of Public Health.
e Met with VP Social (including HSSA’s social team) and Co-President of HSSA multiple
times to plan the February Social Event
e Discussed Interprofessional Director budget with APSA’s VP Finance

February
o Attended biweekly APSA General Meetings

e Attended HSSA executive meeting
e Hosted a Social Event in collaboration with HSSA on February 1, 2024
e Over 100 people from different health science faculties, including pharmacy

students, were in attendance. Complimentary sandwich platters, chips, cookies
and soft drinks were available. Board games were set up at each table. Attendees
provided very positive feedback with many comments referring to how they
enjoyed the event because of the opportunity to make new friends! It was very fun
to be able to co-host this event! :)

March
e Attended HSSA executive meeting

o HSSA had its Health Olympics event from March 18th to the 25th. The
week-long event involved solving riddles and completing activities in a team for a
chance to win a $100 giftcard.

e Attended biweekly APSA General Meetings
e Finalized APSA constitution changes regarding the Interprofessional Director position.



April
e Attended APSA General Meeting
e Helped with Paint Rotations Night set up for the HSSA event.
o It was on Friday, April 5th in the Katz atrium with over 20 attendees. Canvases
were rotated at timely intervals to create a collaborative piece of art that attendees
could take home.

e Prepared for transition with incoming Interprofessional Director and finalized transition
documents.

It has been my pleasure to serve as APSA’s Interprofessional Director for the 2023-2024 year.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the contents of this report
via email at yeganeh@ualberta.ca.

Sincerely,
Yeganeh Molazem
Alberta Pharmacy Students’ Association
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